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The Market Standards Subcommittee of the Certified Farmers Market Advisory Committee will meet via conference call on at 9:00 AM on Thursday, May 5, 2005.  The agenda will include Southland proposals for new regulations that would limit what can be sold in or near a certified farmers’ market.  The proposals require certifiable ag products be sold in the certified section of the market, not outside of the market; prohibit market managers from renting stall space to resellers of ag products in areas near the certified farmers’ market; and limit the number of vendors that can be put in the “non-ag section” of a market.  Non-ag vendors would be allowed to take up more than 25% of the available stall spaces at or near the market.  You are welcome to participate in this conference call, please call Howell for the telephone number and access code. (
On January 1, 2005, new legislation was enacted that extends the current $.60 state enforcement fee that the California Department of Food and Agriculture charges markets for another two years.  The legislation also provides for a new late penalty fee of $100 per month for a market that is more than 60 days late in paying the enforcement fees. (
Section 12240(k) of the California Business and Professions Code states that a scale or device used in a certified farmers’ market is not required to be registered in the county where the market is located, if the scale or device has an unexpired seal for the current year, issued by a licensed California county sealer.  The Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee has approved a new penalty standard for a grower who is found twice in a twelve-month period to be using an unapproved or not properly sealed scale.  The new fine will be in the serious category of $401 - $1,000.  Previously, the penalty standard was that two violations were considered a minor infraction with a fine of $50 - $150.  (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
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